
From:   James Knighton   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   January 05, 2017

Subject:   0305-EX-CN-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

I was under the impression that 60 months was the standard duration.  if 24 months is expected please
modify my application to reflect that period.
Thank you James R. Knighton


